
 

 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 

  
 

 
 

 
 

 

  

 

 

Newsletter 
August 2019 

The Interprofessional Student Alliance is an 
organization of students from across the health sciences 
center who work within the community in service and 

leadership. IPSA encourages representation and 
participation from all 6 professional programs at 

LSUHSC. As a student run-organization, IPSA has 7 
programs that work in the New Orleans region to enact 

change in the health of the community. 

ANNOUNCEMENTS: 
Please see the IPSA 
website for access to our 
calendar with up-to-date 
information on upcoming 
events, grant availability, 
contact information, and 
more.  
https://www.lsuhsc.edu/ad
ministration/academic/cipe
cp/ipsa_aboutus.aspx 
 
 
 
2019-2020 IPSA Board 
Officers: 
School of Allied Health: 
Ashley Goodsell 
School of Dentistry: Amber 
Kreko 
School of Graduate Studies: 
Muhammad Farooq 
School of Nursing: Denisha 
Pittman 
School of Public Health: 
Thanh Nguyen 
School of Medicine: Haley 
Knight 

Students for Sustainability: 

 

 
New Orleans 
Women and 

Children’s Shelter 
Outreach 

(NOWCS): 
 

Students for Sustainability: 
The SFS club is seeking volunteers for their events on: 
(1)August 14th 10am-2pm—Back to School Plant Sale: 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/8050944ADAE2AA2F85-
back  
(2) August 21st 12pm-1pm—Club Meeting in MEB Seminar 
Room 4, free food provided! 
(3) August 24th 11am-2pm—August Garden Work Day: 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/8050944ADAE2AA2F85-
monthly 
For more information, please email student leader Michelle 
Kendall (mkenda@lsuhsc.edu). 

Sensory Friendly Sundays: 
Sensory Friendly Sundays are seeking volunteers for their 
event on August 11th at Audobon Aquarium from 9-
11am. Email eloise@lsuhsc.edu for more information and 
interest. This event allows children with disabilitites to 
enjoy activities at Audobon Nature Institutes and the 
Children’s Museum. To get to know this project more, 
please email the Student Leaders Katelyn Brady 
(Children’s Museum) kbra11@lsuhsc.edu or Julie Heigle 
jheigl@lsuhsc.edu or Elise Loisel (Audubon) at 
eloise@lsuhsc.edu 

New Orleans Women and Children’s Shelter Outreach (NOWCS): 
NOWCS was established in 2015 dedicated to serving the community; the student 
volunteers provide health education to the women living in the shelter and engage 
the children in various activities. They are seeking more members for the following 
volunteer dates:  
(1) Volunteer Orientation August 7th  from 5-6pm 
(2) Family Health Screening August 14th from 6-7pm 
(3) Dress for Success, Job Readiness Education Sessions August 21st  from 6-7pm 

For more information, pleasevisit their website : 
http://www.nowsoutreach.org/home.html 

Or email the student leader of the project, Bailey Gentile (bgenti@lsuhsc.edu) 
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New Orleans Adolescent Reproductive Health Project 
(NOARHP): 

Are you interested in helping young people in your community 
understand their bodies, autonomy, and respect for differences? 
Have you thought about bringing comprehensive sex education 
to adolescents in our area? NOARHP agrees that these concepts 
are key to allowing students to develop healthy relationships 
with their bodies and others. They bring a comprehensive, age 
appropriate curriculum we bring into schools who share this 
belief. If you want to know more about NOARHP, please come 
to the interest group meeting on Monday, August 12th at 12 
PM, in MEB MDL 3. If you have any questions before then you 
can reach out to Liz Brew (ebrew@lsuhsc.edu) or Judston 
Robinson (jrob36@lsuhsc.edu) 

Sling Health Nola: 

Formerly known as NOMI, Sling Health NOLA is a medical 
engineering design incubator created by LSUHSC and other 
university students in order to solve real world clinical 
problems. Although they do not have any events for the 
month of August, they are always seeking new members and 
fresh faces. For more information visit the following website: 
https://www.lsuhsc.edu/administration/academic/cipecp/nomi
.aspx 
Or email the Student Leaders: Jacob Elnaggar 
(jelnag@lsuhsc.edu) or Michael Stocker (mstoc3@lsuhsc.edu) 

Tiger Pride: 
LTBTQ+A Organization for cultural undertanding in health sciences 
provides a safe place for all members of the LSU Health-NO 
community and promotes the visibility of LGBTQ students, faculty 
and staff on campus. Although Tiger Pride does not have any events 
for the month of August, they are always seeking new members and 
fresh faces. For more information visit 
https://www.lsuhsc.edu/administration/academic/cipecp/ipsa_locusv
2.aspx 
 Or email the student leaders Mirandy Li (mli2@lsuhsc.edu) or Nanci 
Zhang (nzhang@lsuhsc.edu)  
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Hotspotting: 
In collaboration with LSU Health-NO, Tulane and Xavier 
University, the aim of this project is to reduce cost of patients’ 
care through non-medical care delivery methods which focus on 
care coordination, health literacy, chronic disease management 
and motivational interviewing. Although they do not have any 
events for the month of August, they are always seeking new 
members and volunteers. Please feel free to visit the website 
https://www.lsuhsc.edu/administration/academic/cipecp/hotspott
ing.aspx 
 Or email the student leaders Justin E. Mckone 
(jmckon@lsuhsc.edu) or Johnston Waring (awarin@lshsc.edu) . 
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